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Week 7 Spring Term 1%t March 2019
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Message from the Headteacher Important

Information

Dear Parents/Carers,

New Date! Voting Day -
Thursday 2™ May. School
Closed.

I hope you had a restful half term break. We have received information from some
concerned parents about a YouTube site called MOMO. Please see the parent
information below regarding this. Class teachers have spoken to children about the
importance of staying safe when using the internet. Hopefully, we can prevent
children accessing these sites by working together. Please come along to the internet
safety talk (see below) as this will help you with ensuring that your child does not
have access to sites like these when using the internet. Many thanks, Jon Stevens.

Parents’ Evening — 5 & 7"
March, 4pm-7pm.

Internet Safety Talk
Tuesday 12 March af 7pm

We have invited Juliet Joy, a consultant
from RM (who provide ICT services for
all schools across Dudley), to come and
give a talk to parents / carers about
internet safety. Please do come along
and listen, and there will be an
opportunity to ask questions as well. A
free créche will be available for children.

Parents’ Evening

Tuesday 5 & Thursday 7™
March 4pm — 7pm

Please book a slot, using the online
booking service, to see your child’s class
teacher. This meeting is to discuss your
child’s progress so far.

World Book Day
Thursday 7 March

This year we are asking children
to dress up as a book character
linked to the theme that their
class have chosen. Children will
be given a £1 book token to
spend. Please use this
opportunity to take your child to
a book shop to buy a book.

Free Breakfast for
every child!

All children welcome in the
upper hall at 8.30am every day.

Please book a place using the
online booking system.

Thank you.

Internet Safety Talk — 12

Attendance for
this week is:
96%
Whole School
Target: 97%
Well done to Class 3/4Ba

For getting 99% this week.

Bromley Bees

Every Wednesday morning

9.00am — 10.15am

All welcome to come along
and join the fun!

Safeguarding

The designated Safeguarding Leads at Bromley Hills are: Mr Stevens (Headteacher) and Mrs Rogers (Deputy
Headteacher). In their absence, the deputies are: Miss Collins, Mrs Morris & Mr Kelly. The safeguarding leads are
responsible for any child protection issues. A reminder that it is our duty to share safeguarding concerns with other
agencies.
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MoMo Online Safety Guidance for Parents

It's important to note that new challenges are arising on the internetall the time. We have created to this guide to raise awareness of the issue and offer
advice on helping parents to tak to their chikiren about making safer decisions online. See also our7 conversation starters’guide for more tips on better
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TELLTHEMIT’S NOT REAL

Just like any urban legend or horror story, the concept
can be mle frlghl:-nlng and distressing for young
people. Whilst this may seem obvious, It’s Important
for you to refterate to your child that Momo s not a
real person and cannot directly harm themt Also, tell
your child to not go openly searching for this content
online as It may only cause more distress.

BE PRESENT

It's Important for you, as a parent or carer, to be
present while your children are online. This will give
you a greater understanding of what they are doing

on their devices, as well as providing you with the
opportunity to dlscusa support and stop certain
activities that your child may be Involved In. As the
nature of each task become progressively worse It's
also important to recognlse any changes In your
child’s behaviour.

TALKREGULARLY WITH
YOURCHILD

As well as monitoring your child's activity, It's
Important for you discuss It with them too. Not only
will this glve you an understanding of their online
actions, but those honest and frequent conversations
will encourage your child to feel confident to discuss
Issues and concerns they may have related to the
online world.

"
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DEVICE SETTINGS &
PARENTAL CONTROLS

Ensure that you set up ravental controls for your
devices at home. This will help to restrict the types of
content that your child can view, as well as help you to
monttor thelr activity. In addition to this, it's vital that
you are aware of your device and account settings to
ensure your child’s utmost safety. For example, on
YouTube you can turn off‘suggested auto»p?ay'on
videos to stop your child from viewing content that
they have not directly selected.

PEER PRESSURE

Trends and viral challenges can be tempting for
children to take part In; no matter how dangerous or
scary they seem. Make sure you talk to your child
about how they shouldnt succomb to peer pressure
and do anything they are not comfortable with, online
or offline. If they are unsure, encourage them to talk to
you or another trusted adult

REAL ORHOAX?

As a parent it Is natural to feel wornied about certain
things you see online that may be harmful to your
child. However, not everthing you see online Is true.
Check the validity of the source and be mindful of
whatyou share as it may only cause more worry.

REPORT &BLOCK

You can't always rely on parental controls to block
distressing or harmful material, People find ways
around a platformys algorithm In order to share
and promote this type of matenial. Due to this, we
advise that you flag and report any material you
deem to be Inappropriate or harmful as soon as
you come across It. You should also block the
account/content to prevent your child from
viewing It. Also encourage your child to
record/screenshot any content they feel could be
malicious to provide evidence In order to escalate
the Issue to the appropriate channels.

FURTHER SUPPORT

Speak to the safeguarding lead within your child's
school should you have any concerns regarding
your child's online activity or malicious content

that could affect them.

1f your child sees something distressing, Itls
Important that they know where to go to seek help
and who thelr trusted adults are. They could also
contact Childline where a traned counsellor will

listen to anything thats worrying them.
The Childline ghone number Is ‘ Q,
0800 1111,
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